
HERITAGE LAKE BIBLE CAMP 
HLBC - Family Camp July 29 - August 1 
Kevin Vance is encouraging the congregation to invite friends to Family 
Camp.  He states that the material being taught in the Parenting Class is 
valuable and very visitor friendly.  
Kids Camp    July 24-29 
Art Camp      August 10-14 
Adults Only Camp  September 2-4 
Pick up a brochure and register for camps of your choice today. 
www.heritagebiblecamp.com  
 

CLEARVIEW CHRISTIAN CAMP 
See Posters on bulletin board and pick up a brochure  
 

WESTERN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE AND HIGH SCHOOL  
At our Alumni and Friends meeting last Sunday night we have decided to 
help support three of our young people to attend high school at 
Western this fall.  They are Joelyn Langley-Grade 12 and Joel 
Peterson and Brayden Schneider-Grade 11.  We are happy for your 
decision to go to Western.  
 

So this means activities to raise funds to meet our commitment.  Any 
donations to our Alumni Chapter also will be gratefully accepted. 
 

Friday, September 9 at 7 PM Movie Night-There will be a Movie Night 
Snack Bar available. This is a Fundraiser. See Arlene and Linda 
Manson and Sharon Parker.  
 

Saturday, November 19 Annual Bake and Craft Sale at Lawson 
Heights.   
 

Bring them On!! Pop cans /Bottles and or Juice bottles/cartons – 
Sharon will be glad to receive them from you. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS AWAY FROM HOME  
July 15, 16, 17 JESUS MANIFEST - A Christian Music Celebration  

(Dauphin, Manitoba) Brochures are available on the 
table in the foyer 

Aug 14  Radville Christian College Reunion See bulletin board 
Oct 7 CHURCH Planting Seminar at WCC with Gailyn Van 

Pheenen 
Oct 7- 9 Lectureship at WCC in Regina  
Oct 9-10 60th Anniversary of Radville/Western Christian 
Oct 13-16 World Mission Workshop (Searcy, Arkansas) 
 

Jan 27- 29 ‘06   Edmonton Break Forth.  See Poster on bulletin board.  
 

Men’s Annual Trail Ride 3rd week in June’06  
 

YOUTH NEWS 
CLEARVIEW BIBLE HIGH SCHOOL CAMP is August 7-12.  
 
 
 

 
 

Welcome 
We sincerely hope that as we worship together, you will discover a 
balance of warmth and reverence in which your needs, both for 
fellowship and a sense of God’s presence, are satisfied.   
If you are visiting with us, we especially Welcome You! 
 
 

Sunday: 9:30 AM Coffee and Fellowship 
                      10:00 AM Worship Service 
 

Today 
 

“He Who Refreshes Others Will Himself Be Refreshed” 
In order to be effective in relationships you must back up until you hook 

up 
 

Bernard Krogsgaard 
 

Assigned Reading for Today 1 Kings 11:41-43; 12:1-33; 14:21-31 
(Rehoboam) 
 
Assigned reading for next Sunday 2 Samuel 8:1-8; 15-18; 10:6-14; 
23:8-38; 1 Chronicles 12:1-40 (David) 

 
Pulpit Minister:  Bob Parker 
Outreach:   Bernard Krogsgaard 
Elders:    Ian MacLeod; Harold Orr; 

    Dave Patterson & Brad Peterson 
 
Contribution for last Sunday  $4111 
Year to date Weekly Average  $3484 
Weekly Budget    $3626 
Weekly Budget for August 2005- July 06  $3790 
 

Praise God for Generous Hearts! 
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TODAY 
Kids Zone for 18 Months to 4 years (No Ages 5-8 class for July & 
August) 
Today   Alicia Krogsgaard 
Sunday July 10 Rachel Pradzynski 
Sunday July 17 Marvin & Verna Bastain 
Sunday July 24  Alicia Krogsgaard 
Please pass the book along to the next person. 
 

Important Notice:  
Sunday Kids Zone Ages 18 Months to 4 years for  
July 10 through September 4. No Cradle Roll or Ages 5-8 for these 
dates. There is a sign up sheet on the foyer table. PARENTS of 
Children in this class or those who are interested please sign up today 
for any Sundays you will be available.  No Teachers, No Kids Zone.   
Education Committee:  Linda Ashby; Gloria Drader & Barb Patterson. 
 

Prayer Time:  Immediately after worship in the Prayer Room/Library off 
the back classroom hall to your left.  Harold & Mary and Ruth MacLeod 
will be in the Prayer Room. 
 

Life Groups will commence September 11. Prayerfully consider how you 
will help facilitate Life Groups.  There is a sheet in the foyer where you 
can indicate your willingness to HOST and/or LEAD a Life Group.  
Please indicate how you will help starting in September. 
 

THIS WEEK 
No Planned Wednesday Evening Activity 
    

Please have your information to Sharon for the bulletin by 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS. Phone 343-
7884 or mizpah@sasktel.net. 
 

July 8 The Living Water Christian Ministry Presents The Great Plains 
Comedy Festival GOOD, CLEAN FUN at 8PM at Castle Theatre at 
Bowman Collegiate.  See Poster on Bulletin board for more details. 

 

NEXT WEEK 
July 10  Mexico Mission Team leave Saskatoon. 
Mexico City-July 10-28 Please be praying for the following participants  
Kristie Smith, Jason Williams, Charlotte Orr, Joel Peterson, Whitney 
Mather, Kresten Krogsgaard, Lindsay Orr, Brad Peterson, Ashley 
Krogsgaard, Tiffany Krogsgaard, Ian & Ruth MacLeod, Bernard K. along 
with 13 youth/young adults & 4 adults from Winnipeg. 
 

Write a note to the Youth Mission team and/or Ian & Ruth, Brad or 
Bernard and put it in the bucket on the foyer table before July 10. 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Pray for Gerry Waddell—He spent several days in St. Paul’s Hospital 
this past week. 
 

Pray for Ann Waddell and Donna Duxbury as they deal with daily 
health concerns. 
 

Pray for the safety of the 22 Canoeists  
 

Pray for the teens and workers at HLBC Teen Camp this week. 
  

Pray for Western Christian College and High School, for its Staff, and 
the Board of Directors.  Pray for the Parents and Students that are 
making plans to attend in the fall 
 

Pray for Mel McClure of the Burnaby congregation. Recovery at this 
point is slower, and will progress more quickly once he can eat and drink 
normally.  Please pray for his recovery and family. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT HOME  
Sept 1  Bible Study at Urban Camp-See Bob if interested.  
Sept 7   Wednesday Classes and Prayer time in the Prayer 

room resume 
Sept 9  WC College and High school Alumni & Friends 

Movie Night-Fundraiser.  
Sept 11  Stensrud Worship Service (1:50-2:30) 
Sept 16-18 Tentative Congregational Unity Retreat 
Sept 23  Tentative Dinner Concert – Brad 
Oct 6   Bible Study at Urban Camp 
Nov 3        Bible Study at Urban Camp 
Nov 5     Women’s Journey Of faith Conference  
Nov 18-20 Annual VBS Serengeti Trek ‘Where Kids are wild 

about God’ See Directors Bev Jamieson or Dave 
Patterson to volunteer to help in many areas.  One 
of the lessons will be done at Lectureship at 
Western in October.  Lots of helpers needed. 

Nov 19 (9-5)        Annual WCC Bake and Craft Sale at Lawson    
       Heights Mall.  

Dec 1         Urban Camp Bible Study 
Dec 2         Tentative Annual Dinner Theatre – Bob 
There will be more information for these various activities at a later date. 
 

NEWS OF INTEREST 
Karl & Helen Robert’s new Phone # is 956-3470 
 

New Address: Nicole & Jessica Deyo.  #10-421 Peters St. Warman. 
 

Congratulations to Briana Cooper and Dustin Schneider graduated 
from Grade 12.  Good Luck in your future plans.  Dustin is working in a 
hotel in Jasper for the summer. 
 

Sunday Greeters for July:  
July 3  Youth 
July 10 & 17 Rob & Melissa Orr’s Life Group 
July 24  Gerry and Ann; Joseph & Jean 
July 31  Bob & Sharon and Pat   



Church Food Pantry:  Each week we will be suggesting something  
specific to bring. Feel free to bring all the items together. 
July 10 Dry Pkg. Juices (Orange & Apple) 
July 17 Peanut Butter 
July 24 Rice 
July 31 Breakfast Cereals -Hot or Cold 
Aug 7 2 Lb. pkgs of White or Brown Sugar 

MISSIONS 
Pray for Travis & Alicia Sass in Salvador, Brasil 
 

Pray for Pamela Stonehouse in Itu, Brazil - Arrives home Saturday, 
August 13 at 10:27 AM (Air Canada Flight 271)  
 

Hello to all of you back home in Saskatoon! 
I can hardly believe that in 8 short weeks from when I am writing this that 
I will be home with all of you.  With that reality comes many mixed 
feelings.  I am excited to come back to my family and friends there but I 
am very saddened to leave my family and friends here.  I ask you all to 
please pray for me now as I prepare for this transition and please 
continue to pray for me after I arrive in Canada.  I know it is going to be 
an emotional time for me. 
I would like to give you all a bit of an outline of what my last few months 
here in Brasil are going to look like.  Incredibly, this is my last week of 
LST reading sessions and other English Bible classes.  I think that fact is 
bringing it home more and more that my time really is drawing to an end.  
Friday morning (July1st) a group of 58 Americans from the Highland 
church of Christ in Abilene, Texas are arriving.  Salena and I have been 
busy making preparations for many of the activities that they will be 
doing while they are here.  One of the main events is going to be a 
camp.  The camp will be held from the 3rd to the 7th of July. Please pray 
that this camp will be used by God to reach many lost souls.  I will be 
acting as a counselor, small group leader, and translator.  Pray that God 
will give me the words to say and help me to be an example to the new 
people who will be coming.   
On the 7th of July Salena's father will arrive.  He will stay with us until 
July 19th when he and Salena will return to the US together.  The group 
from Abilene will be here until July 11th. After they leave Salena and I 
plan to put Glen, her father, to work helping us to move out of our 
apartment.  If all goes well I will spend the week following Salena's 
departure in Salvador visiting with Travis and Alicia and their team.  I'm 
still trying to make arrangements.  I will return to Itu with about 2 weeks 
before I am to head back to Canada.  My agenda is already full of 
appointments to spend time with readers and other friends.   
I know that the time is going to go by so quickly.  It is good because I will 
be able to see all of you again but it is sad at the same time because I 
will be leaving my life here in Brasil.  I thank you all for your thoughts and 
prayers.  Your e-mails of encouragement mean so much to me right 
now.  Thank you! I will see you soon! Pamela 

 


